
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I was appointed as parent governor in December 2020, having been part of the Barrow Hedges 

community since 2015 when my son joined the nursery.  The years are going quickly as my son and 

daughter move through the school. 

After spending a few years working for a medical PR firm, I trained to be a teacher and have now 

spent 20 years teaching science, predominantly Biology, to local secondary school students.  In more 

recent years, I have taken on the role of Assistant Headteacher with responsibility for teaching and 

learning.  I love the diversity of working in a school, no two days are the same, and working with 

children and young adults keeps me on my toes and young at heart. 

In my spare time I enjoy the great outdoors – running, walking, gardening or exploring new 

environments with my kids. 


